
Attn: Matthew Sedgwick  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on proposed new laws.  Wathaurung Aboriginal 
Corporation, trading as Wadawurrung, is supportive of the introduction of director identification 
numbers only if it is first legislated in relation to non-Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander companies 
and corporations. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Paul Davis 
 
General Manager 
Wathaurung Aboriginal Corporation 
trading as Wadawurrung 

 
 

 
 

  

 




